Scholarships Available for 2016 APRU Global Health Program Workshop 
March 31, 2016
Scholarships Available
[bookmark: _GoBack]APRU and UNSW Australia are pleased to announce that a number of AU$1000 scholarships are available for APRU Global Health members who will be presenting papers or posters at the 2016 APRU Global Health Program Workshop in Sydney, Australia. Scholarships are intended to cover costs associated with attending the workshop such as flights and accommodation. All presenters are eligible to apply for a scholarship. However, priority will be given to those with financial need. Scholarship applications will close Friday 29 July. Applicants will be notified of the outcome by 5 August.
Apply here: https://unswinternational.wufoo.com/forms/scholarship-apru-global-health-workshop/

